



UITY OF LONG BEACH Working Together to Serve

R-35

Date:

July 11, 2006

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilwoman Laura Richardson Chair, Budget Oversight Committee

Subject:

Proposed Amendment to User Fees and Charges Policy

The Budget Oversight Committee, at its meeting held June 20, 2006, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Budget Oversight Committee to the City Council that the communication be received and adopted.

Respectfully submitted,

BUDGET OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE

Councilwoman Laura Richardson, Chair

Prepared by: Gloria Harper